PUoLLMAN INCORPORATED

PRINCIPAL OFFICE - 100 WEST TENTH STREET
WILMINGTON 99, DELAWARE ADDRESS REPLY TO
D. A. CRAWFORD 79 EAST ADAMS STREET
PRESIDENT CHIcAGO 3, ILLINOIS

July 12, 1949

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

I happened last night to uncover on my reading
desk at the farm, the brochure that you were good enough
to send me about the complimentary dinner that you ran
back in April, in honor of the crew members of the Lucky
Lady II; also the clippings from your newspaper.

Evidently they were lucky enough not only to
get back but also to land in your lap at Fort Worth.
Much obliged to you for keeping me on the list of those
whom you keep informed on doings in Fort Worth. I hope
I shall also be lucky enough, some one of these days,
not only to land at Fort Worth but also in your lap.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,




